
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor               
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 
 
July 28, 2023        
 
Ms. Kathy Dillon  
City Manager 
City of Union City 
408 S. Depot St. 
Union City, TN 38281 
 
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: citymanager@unioncitytn.gov  
 
Re: Protection Criteria and Local Limits Final Approval  
 Union City Pretreatment Program 
 NPDES Permit No. TN0021580 

Obion County 
 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 
 
The Division of Water Resources would like to thank you for your pretreatment coordinator’s submittal received 
on July 26, 2023, of the required public notice by Union City for modifications to the plant protection criteria and 
local limits. The public notification completes all the required activities for these modifications; therefore, final 
approval is granted. Should Union City, at any time in the future, begin experiencing problems at the wastewater 
treatment plant, these limits should be re-evaluated. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (615) 417-3728 or Adam.Bonomo@tn.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Adam Bonomo 
State Pretreatment Coordinator 
Compliance and Enforcement Unit 
 
AJBo:GRH 

e-copy:  Ms. Johen Bowling – DWR, Jackson EFO, Johen.Bowling@tn.gov  
Ms. Madison McLaughlin – Wauford, madisonm@jrwauford.com  
Mr. Jason Moss – Union City, ucwwdirector@unioncitytn.gov  
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